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Maryland State Department of Education 

 

NOTICE 

 

This notice is given by Karen B. Salmon, Ph.D., State of Superintendent of Schools, Maryland State 

Department of Education, acting pursuant to the Proclamation of Governor Lawrence J. Hogan, Jr. (the 

“Governor”) dated March 5, 2020 proclaiming a state of emergency and a catastrophic health 

emergency related to COVID-19, as it may be amended or renewed from time to time, and the Order of 

the Governor dated March 12, 2020 (amended June 19, 2020) entitled “Extending Certain Licenses, 

Permits, Registrations, and Other Governmental Authorizations, and Authorizing Suspension of Legal 

Time Requirements”, as it may be amended from time to time, after finding that the action(s) described 

herein will not endanger the public health, welfare, or safety. 

 

The December 31, 2020 deadline in COMAR 13A.02.07.05(B), that requires the local superintendent 

of schools to submit a copy of the single audit reporting package required under §A of this regulation 

and responses to the findings to the State Superintendent of Schools and to the federally designated 

central clearinghouse, is modified and extended until March 31, 2021.  Any effect of regulation 

inconsistent with the foregoing is hereby suspended.  

 

This Notice is effective immediately and shall remain in effect until March 31, 2021.   

 

 

___________________________________ 

Karen B. Salmon, Ph.D. 

State Superintendent of Schools 

 


